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From the Notes of Ed and Gerry…

 March and April 2025
     
 
Dear family and friends,

Opportunities are increasing around us. 

 The opportunities in resource centers and the opportunity to share 
with people one on one are increasing right now and we are taking 
advantage of it.

  At a local Resource Center recently, Gerry was able to share with a 
relative of a man who had passed away. This was a sad time for 
them but a very special time of sharing of the hope we have 
because of Jesus. Pray for this extended family.

 Lupe, a woman Gerry meets with weekly, greatly enjoys their time 
together. They talk about growth in a Christians live and how to 
practically live this out. 

 We continue to participate in a Good News Club with CEF (Child 
Evangelism Fellowship) during the school year. This Club is in an 
apartment complex in a Hispanic area. What pleasure to see kids 
who are extremely interested in what God has to say about their 
lives.



 Opportunities beyond our community

       Gerry went with a small group to Cuba in November and will 
return in May with the same group. They have been invited and will
be working with a church in Havana in their community.

Prayer Requests and Praises

 the ministry in resource centers in the area...that God would open 
up opportunities for sharing…

 The ministry in the apartments with CEF.  Praise for the hunger we 
see for God’s Word among the Club here.

 trip to Cuba in May...that God would give many opportunities...
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